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Governor Gavin Newsom 

1303 10th Street, Suite 1173           May 25, 2021 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

 
Dear Governor Newsom:  

 

We thank you for your recent visit to Mendocino County and your declaration of a Local Drought 

Emergency in our region. We appreciate your knowledge of our difficult situation and your willingness 

to take the time along with your staff to visit and engage with us in meaningful dialog. It is reassuring 

that you understand the hardships that we are facing, and your offer of assistance to help us in this time 

of need. Working together, we believe that we will make it through this challenging year and hopefully 

see a return to a more normal winter season with adequate rainfall.  
 

Again, thank you for your help. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Dan Gjerde, Chair 

 

 

 

CC: Mike McGuire, State Senator, Second District 

Jim Wood, State Assembly, Second District 

Jim Laird, Chair, State Senate Education Budget  Sub Committee 

Nancy Skinner, Chair, State Senate Budget Committee 

Phil Ting, Chair, State Assembly Budget Committee 

Graham Knaus, Executive Director, President, California State Association of Counties 

Patrick Blacklock, President and CEO, Rural County Representative of California 

Glenda Humiston, Vice President, UC Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Michael Drake, President, University of California 

John A. Pérez, Chairman, UC Board of Regents 

John Harper, County Director, UCCE Mendocino County 


